
 

 

 

 

FARNHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

 

Agenda 
Annual Town Meeting of Electors  

 

Time and date 
Thursday 18th March, 2021 at 6.30 pm 
 
Place 
To be held remotely via Zoom - Zoom Remote Meeting 
 

 
 
1) Minutes of the ATM 18.3.2021   



 

 

  

FARNHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 
Minutes 
Annual Town Meeting of Electors 

 

 
Time and date 
6.30pm Thursday 18 March 2021 
 
Place 
Held virtually by Zoom Webinar 
 

 
Attendance: 
Meeting attended by 91 members of the public.  
 

o The Town Mayor (Cllr Pat Evans) (Chairman) 
o The Deputy Mayor (Cllr Alan Earwaker) 

 
o Cllr David Attfield 
o Cllr David Beaman 
o Cllr Roger Blishen 
o Cllr Carole Cockburn 
o Cllr Sally Dickson  
o Cllr Paula Dunsmore  
o Cllr Brian Edmonds 
o Cllr John Scotty Fraser 
o Cllr Michaela Gray  
o Cllr George Hesse 
o Cllr Michaela Martin  
o Cllr Andy Macleod 
o Cllr Mark Merryweather 
o Cllr Kika Mirylees 
o Cllr John Neale (Leader) 
o Cllr John Ward 

 
o Town Clerk (Iain Lynch) 

 
o Officers (Iain McCready, Katie Knowles)  

 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Welcome by the Mayor of Farnham, Cllr Pat Evans 

The Town Mayor opened the meeting of electors at 6.39pm and presented a short 

preamble.  In 2020 there was no Annual Town Meeting as the first national lock down 

had just occurred. This year the meeting was being held virtually by Zoom.  

The Town Mayor explained this was a meeting for the electors of Farnham and was a 

statutory meeting held once a year.  Only those who live and worked in Farnham could 

participate in the meeting.  



 

 

 
 

 
Date Not Specified 

 
 
 
Appointed Members: 
Councillors: Cllr David Attfield, Cllr David Beaman, Cllr Roger Blishen, Cllr 
Carole Cockburn, Cllr Sally Dickson, Cllr Paula Dunsmore, Cllr Alan Earwaker, Cllr 
Brian Edmonds, Cllr John "Scotty" Fraser, Cllr George Hesse, Cllr Andy MacLeod, 
Cllr Michaela Martin, Cllr Mark Merryweather, Cllr Kika Mirylees, Cllr John Neale, Cllr 
John Ward and Cllr Michaela Wicks 
 
 
All members are reminded that they may also attend this meeting as an observer; it 
would therefore be helpful if you could inform the Lead Member or Town Clerk if you 
wish to attend the meeting to ensure that adequate domestic arrangements can be 
made. 
 


